APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE
Pretoria, 14 July 2017
Dear Mr Blonski,

I wish to convey my deepest sympathy to you and your family upon the death of

your son, Edward. Please accept my sincere heartfelt condolences.

Death is always an occasion for sorrow and grief, but even more so when it is that
of aloved one. My prayers are with you and your entire family during this difficult moment,

and I am sure that you will find comfort in Our Lord who is the “resurrection and the life”.

The staff at this Nunciature also join with me in expressing their prayerful support
for your family at this time of grieving. I hope that you may draw some measure of comfort

knowing that we all care and share in your loss.

In these days I will offer the sacrifice of Holy Mass for the repose of the soul of
Edward, asking God to grant him the happiness of being eternally in His presence with all

the angels and saints.

Yours sincerely in Christ,
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Archbishop Peter B. Wells
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